
28th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

This term we will be holding Meet the Tutor evenings on the following days:

Tuesday 17th October between 4:00pm - 7:00 pm

Thursday 19th October between 4:00pm - 7:00 pm

You are invited to a face to face parent - teacher consultation. The intention is that these appointments will

provide an opportunity for you to discuss with your child’s tutor how they have settled into school at the start of

this academic year.

Year 5 consultations will be held in the Year 5 block. Meetings for Years 6 to 8 will be held in the school hall. You

will be able to book your appointment through the School Cloud platform. Appointment booking will go live on

Friday 6th October at 6.00 pm and will close on Sunday 15th October.

Instructions for logging in and booking can be found below.

Each appointment slot lasts for 10 minutes and we look forward to once again welcoming families into the school.

We do hope that you will be able to take this opportunity to meet with your child/children’s tutor on one of these

evenings.

Yours faithfully

Miss A Dufek

Headteacher



Please visit https://lockyersmiddle.schoolcloud.co.uk to log in and book your appointments.

Login with the following information:

Your first name, surname and email address (these must match information we have on our school database)

Your child's first name, surname and date of birth

Please click on the link below to watch a video demonstration by SchoolCloud on how to log in, book and attend

your appointments

https://vimeo.com/473882995

https://vimeo.com/473882995

